
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

Focusing On The Importance Of A Chamber Of Commerce

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  October 29, 2009

Chambers of Commerce play a vital role in the support and expansion of business enterprise

in our communities. I was fortunate to have an opportunity to address the members of the

Cayuga County Chamber of Commerce recently and thank them for their efforts at their

100th anniversary dinner.

Senator Nozzolio is pictured here with Andrew Fish, Executive Director of the Chamber.


